
      Inclement Weather 

Any time we have a 2 hour delay, breakfast will not be served.  Please 

make sure that your child eats at home.  Lunch will be served as usual.   
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The cold weather 

is upon us and it is 

imperative that the 

students wear 

warm clothing.  

Please do not send 

your child to 

school without a 

jacket.  Also, write 

your child’s name 

on the jacket tag. 

 

Sra. Belia Reyes, Principal 

Sra. Carmen Ruiz—

Secretary 

 

 

PrinciPal’s corner 

Happy New Year!!!!   Welcome back,  I hope 

that everyone had a restful winter break.  We have 

a  busy second semester ahead of us.  We will con-

tinue to prepare the students for the upcoming 

Standardized Test, but it is imperative that you 

help us by making sure the students are present 

every day and on time.  I ask that all students 

continue to read each night at least 30 minutes and 

to continue working on the math facts. Kinder and 

first grade need to learn addition facts.  Second 

grade need to focus on subtraction facts.  Third 

grade need to focus on multiplication facts and 

fourth and fifth grade need to focus on both multi-

plication and division facts. 
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Goals for School Year 2018-2019 

1. All students will show academic growth in both Reading & Math. 

2. 100% of schools conduct parent teacher conferences twice a year. 

3. 100% of schools will communicate with parents monthly. 

4. 100% of schools will have a safety plan and training. 

5. 100% of school will follow school-wide discipline policy. 

Hagerman  

Elementary Vision 

Statement:  Working 

together in a safe and 

positive environment, 

to become successful 

life-long learners, 

both academically 

and socially. 

Mission Statement:  

We will apply skills 

and strategies to 

become problem 

solvers and life-long 

learners. 

Attendance   

It is imperative that ALL students attend 

school every day.  If your child is absent, 

please notify the school secretary immedi-

ately.  The number is (575) 752-3279.  Stu-

dents who have perfect  attendance for the 

month will be receiving prizes.  Students 

are counted tardy after 7:55a.m.  If you 

arrive after the tardy bell, please come in to 

the office and sign in your child.  Please be 

notified that students who arrive after 7:55, 

will be placed in noon detention.   

 

After School Tutoring 

Monday and Tuesday 

3:20ð4:20pm   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th place - Dryden Magby (5th Grade) 
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5ÓÅÒÎÁÍÅƷƷƷÈÁÇÅÒÍÁÎÅÌÅÍ  
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Teacher of  Character Awards 
Character Counts in Chaves County is proudly sponsoring the 2019 
Teacher of  Character Awards.  The Teacher of  Character awards 
recognize outstanding educators who make a positive difference in the 
lives of  kids.  If  you know a teacher who truly demonstrates the six 
pillars of  character each and every day, then nominate him/her by 
filling out the attached form and return it to the office by January 31, 
2019.  Our Hagerman teachers are amazing! 

                         

Parent Teacher Organization 
     PTO meets the second Monday of the month.  The next meeting is scheduled for    
February 11, 2019 at 3:15p.m.  Thank you for everything you do for our children!  Hope 
to see you here!  
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Mark your Calendar!!!!!! 
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Students of  Month of  December 

 Pre Kinder——————————-Nathan Mendoza 

Kindergarten—————————--Liam Lucero & Luis Muñiz 

First Grade——————————–Alec Benavidez & Arylynn Magby 

Second Grade—————————–Lafaye Nowak 

Third Grade——————————Elizabeth Martinez & Adali Corrales 

Fourth Grade—————————--Paisley Phillips & Christian Miranda 

Fifth Grade——————————-Nabil Delgado 

   

  

 Fifth Grade students sponsored a Pet food dur-

ing the month of  December.  Items were donat-

ed to the local Animal Shelter.  Thanks for all the 

contributions! 
.  
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
   

 






